
Hello -  

Thank you for the notice. I have been in touch with PDC Filer Assistance Specialist, Ladelle 
Fuquay, on our reporting requirements.  
Ladelle assisted me with adding the 2024 General Election to our campaign settings to 
update our reporting requirements. I will be catching up on the required special reporting 
periods immediately. Please let me know if there are any additional details I should be 
aware of regarding this or any other pending complaints.  

 

Best, 
Lisa 

 


